
 

 

 

 

 

Monster Mash Disco Information Sheet 

TICKETS: Tickets are £3.50 per child and will be available to buy via ‘Access Weduc Payments’  in the 

Weduc app. 

DRESS: Children can come dressed in their favourite party wear, sports team kit; whatever will get them in 

the party mood! For YR children, they should bring their outfit into school to get changed before the disco. 

DONATIONS: We are asking for donations to sell at our disco to help make it extra special!  

YR –Cakes | Y1 –Sweets |Y2 Crisps.  

Please can we ask that anything donated is individually wrapped e.g. packs of Haribo, multipacks of crisps, 

cupcakes. 

**If your child has specific dietary requirements, please could you supply/ contribute required food. An idea 

is to label with their name and year so it can be provided during the correct session.  

We want to ensure everyone is made to feel involved in the event.  

Donations can be handed in Tuesday 11th October to the FEPIS team outside of the school office. 

 

REFRESHMENTS: Drinks of squash and water will be provided free at the disco; however, please provide 

your child with some small change to buy some snacks and items that we will have on sale! We would 

suggest £2 - £3 for the children to spend.  

ARRIVAL: Please ensure your children enter via the side door to the hall and let us know at this time if 

someone different is collecting your child/children. YR will be escorted from their classrooms to the hall at 

the end of their school day (no need for parents to come to the school if they are attending the disco).  

COLLECTION: The children will exit from their respective classroom doors, as they do at the end of a 

school day. YR will exit through the gate at the far-end of playground. Please return promptly to collect 

your child at the end of their session and with the darker evenings, keep a close eye out for your 

child/children, remembering it may not be their usual Class Teacher or Teaching Assistant seeing them 

out. 

COLOURING COMPETITION: Colouring sheets will be sent home in your child’s bag a week before the 

disco. Entries should be handed to a member of the FEPIS team outside of the school office or direct to 

the main office staff, along with the 50p entry fee, by Tuesday 11th October. There will be two winners 

per year group - each to a receive a prize! 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  To ensure the safety of the children and smooth running of the disco, we will need 

some parent helpers. Whether just your child’s session or the full evening (especially to help clear up 

afterwards) all help will be gratefully received! Please do get in touch and let us know ASAP. 

For more information or to volunteer, please contact the FEPIS team on:  

 fepis@epinf.co.uk  @friendsofeastprestoninfantschool 
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